
 
 
Thursday, April 16, 2020 
  
Dear Graduating Seniors and Graduate Students: 
  
After our March 23, 2020, announcement about the cancellation of our 2020 Commencement 
Ceremony, we heard from many of you as well as your parents, expressing your disappointment, even 
anger, about this decision.  We assured you then and we reiterate now that if it had been safe to host 
our traditional Commencement on campus, we certainly would have preferred that -- because you 


